To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone

Subject: FW: Northwest Wyoming OHV Alliance Inc Formal SNF Comments

Date: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 3:32:21 PM

Attachments: Shoshone National Forest Travel Managemetn Comments Northwest Wyoming OHV Alliance Inc final 7-21-
2016.pdf

I’m sure you have already seen the attached document asking for corrections to the new map.
I just wanted add my support for giving equal time to the motorized families with children
under 16 years of age. We would like our kids to be enjoy the benefits of the SNF and the
trails. This is already done with the bikes, hikers, and horses, even though they do not pay for
any of the trail support.

Our motorized stickers pay for all the trail support and the bikers, hikers, and horses get the
benefit at no cost. It seems to me that if the bikers, hikers, and horsemen want separate trails
that are non-motorized, then each bike, hiker, and horse should have to pay for their annual
permit, just like we do. It does not seem fair that we are excluded from areas and privileges
(under 16 riders) when we actually pay the bill and those benefiting from the extras do not. It
would be OK to keep things like they are, just give the motorized families equal access and
equal privileges.

Thanks,
Nick Rickenbaker

GOD BLESS!





